
Obituary Mike Green, formerly of Vines Park BC 

 

Dear All,  

  

I have been notified by Steve Poyner secretary of Vines Park BC  of the death of Mike Green (from Covid 19).  

  

Steve writes: I understand that Mike, an extremely good bowler, was a member of Vines Park for many years, and 

would have been well kown across the county.I am also told that Mike was formerly a senior member of staff at the 

Deritend Company, and was also an extremely good table tennis player. He was an activw member of the Salvation 

Army.  

Mike will be sadly missed by all who knew him.  

  

Please pass on to your members.  

  

June Bell  

county Secretary  

1 


